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Dear Colleagues,

Following the approval of UKL13820 (Gemini Release 4) at the UK Link Committee on Thursday
8th February 2007, xoserve would like to invite all Shippers to participate in a Shipper Confidence
Test, currently scheduled to take place from Monday 26th March to Thursday 5th April 2007. In
order for us to make the necessary preparations, can any Shippers who wish to participate please
let us know by close of play on Friday 23rd February 2007. If there is insufficient interest in
conducting a Shipper Confidence Test then we will cancel it and advise accordingly.

If you have any queries with regard to the above, then please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards,

Andy Simpson

Project Officer

Programme Management, Business Projects

xoserve

External: 0121 713 5245

Email: Andy.Simpson@xoserve.com



